Dec. 8, 2016
Dear Crusader Families, 
A very Merry Christmas to you!  This will be the last newsletter in 2016!  There will be not a Thursday folder next week.   
Thank you for your overwhelming generosity to our collections for Toys for Tots, food shelf, animal shelter and soldier care packages.  
Our enrollment increases again!  We would like to welcome two new families to our Saint Paul’s Community.  Liam and Noah Zebrowski from Brownington in grades 1 and 4 and Chantel Poirier in grade 6 from Glover.  
Collective Book orders are in the office.   Yankee Candles and sweatshirts will also be in this week.  Thank you for collecting your orders ASAP.  
Yearbook ads are being sold by the 8th graders.  If you have a business to advertise, please contact the office.  $25 for a quarter page ad will make you eligible for a yearbook at a discounted rate of $10.  
Upcoming dates to remember:
Dec 10- Vocations exploration.  Please RSVP to Father Naples at 525-3711 if you are interested in joining their gathering.  11AM-1PM at the rectory.  
Dec 14 Concert:  Next Wed. - 6:00 pm in the church.  Please be there by 5:45 for costumes and places.    Unless your child has a costume, attire should be holiday best.  
Dec 15 SPPA Christmas Bazaar.  Donations are being accepted.  Items can be purchased for $.25 for each household family member.  Contact Angela Locke-Mcallister.  
Dec 16 Mass at 8:30 a.m..  Early dismissal at 11:15 a.m..  No afternoon buses.  
Jan 5, 2017 – Progress reports.  Thank you for supporting your child by helping them get all their school work in.  
Winter activities will begin Jan 20 and 27.  Sign up sheets will be available Jan 5. 
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